
TO: Mr. Christopher Bentzel
FROM: Penny Holt

Food Service Director
Christian County Public Schools

DATE: December 19, 2024
SUBJECT: Request for RFP Approval

I am requesting approval from the Christian County Board of Education to let an RFP for the purchase of
new serving line equipment for Millbrooke Elementary School.

The existing serving line is aging and has several issues.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.


